Results of the 2019 Circuit of the Dales 50m Time Trial
Promoted under CTT regulations by
The Nelson Wheelers CC
Organiser 
Steve Wilkinson
Prizes
Overall
	Position
	Name
	Club
	Time
	Prize

	1st 
	Brian Fogarty
	Fogarty’s Ins Tri Team
	2:01:23
	£60

	2nd 
	Andy Jackson
	AeroCoach
	2:03:24
	£50

	3rd
	Matt Moorhouse
	Preston CC
	2:03:38
	£45

	4th
	Richard Bideau	
	Pendle Forest
	2:05:51
	£40

	5th
	Niall Paterson
	VC Cumbria
	2:06:28
	£35

	6th
	Phillip Graves
	NOPINZ
	2:07:02
	£30

	7th
	Henry Moss
	Barrow Central Whs
	2:07:02
	£25

	8th
	Ian Mitchelson
	Halifax Imp’ Whs
	2:08:31
	£20



Fastest V40 on std	Andy Jackson		Aerocoach			+13:08	£20	
Fastest V50 on std	Steve Gibson		Peak RC			+09:38	£20	
Fastest V60 on std	Derek Schofield		Rossendale RC		- 09:17	£20
	
1st Fastest Lady	Rachel Hawker	 	Albarosa CC			2:38:35	£20	
2nd Fastest lady	Hannah Benson		Ilkley CC			2:43:13	£15	
Fastest team of 3	Barrow Central Whs
	Henry Moss		2:08:18
	Kieran Lacey		2:12:04
	Richard Morgan		2:23:02			6:43:24	£15 each

1st Fastest on Handicap	Matt Moorhouse	Preston CC			1:35:48	£25	
2nd Fastest on Handicap 	Wendy Drake	Race Pace			1:39:16	£20	
3rd Fastest on Handicap	Tony Grassby	Peak RC			1:40:40	£15	

Note: some times have been adjusted for delay at Middleton lights
Congratulations to all our prize winners. We had decent weather, and a rare tailwind finish which is always welcome. Thanks all for bearing with us on the annual traffic light situation; some of these have a habit of springing up overnight and with three SPOCO’s cancelled already this year I was reluctant to add the Circuit to that list.
Once again, special thanks to all the marshals and helpers inside and out, several of whom performed rescue roles as well; you may have heard that we had a number of accidents this year. It was alarming and I have expanded my paperwork collection to accommodate this. Please take care out there; we will be looking at potential alterations to the course if it’s necessary.
Finally, a special thanks to Trevor at Ozzies bikes of Nelson, who not only donated to the prize list, but also turned out to marshal.
All the very best for the season ahead and looking forward to seeing you next year
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Organiser
As usual a number of items of clothing have made their way back to our house. If you are missing any please contact me.
